
 

 

Parents in 

Partnership 

Year 3 2018: Autumn Week 1 

Spellings 

We won’t be formally 

testing spellings until 

Monday 17th September. 

However, here they are to 

get started! We are 

looking at sounds with the 

long -ai sound that are 

spelt with -ei. And the 

Year 3 spelling words: 

Eight   Island 

Sleigh  Earth 

Vein   Heart 

Eighty  Circle 

Weight   Busy 

 

Topic:  

Our first topic is 

going to be The 

Romans! We 

have started by 

looking at a 

timeline of The 

Romans and key 

events that took 

place. 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer holiday with your 

children. This week we have been getting used to life in Year 3 

and discussing the year to come! We will be holding a meet the 

teacher session at 3:30pm on Thursday 13th September, during 

which we will be able to tell you all about Year Three including 

the topics we will be doing and the year ahead. Please make sure 

children have their full PE kit in school and also ensure their 

reading books are coming in so they can be changed if needed. 

We are looking forward to meeting you next week! 

English 

In English we will be focusing on 

the book ‘The Time Travelling Cat 

and the Roman Eagle’. We will start 

off by making predictions about the 

story and getting to know the main 

characters. Have a discussion at 

home. What could the book be 

about? 

Maths: 

In Maths we are looking at 

place value. What is the value 

of the number 5 in each of 

these numbers. Copy the 

number into your book, circle 

the 5 and write underneath 

what its value is.  

543  751 

453    195 

345  579 

E.G. 

 

953 

50 

Times Tables: 

Write your 3 times table in your book. 

E.G: 

3 X 0 = 0 

 

Extreme Reading/ Caught Writing 


